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Masons Local 630 Endorse Sylvia Luke for Lieutenant Governor


Honolulu, Hawaii - The Masons Local 630 endorses Sylvia Luke for Lieutenant Governor of 
State of Hawaii. Known formally as the Operative Plasterers’ and Cement Masons’ International 
Association (OPCMIA), Local 630 is a trade union of over 1,000 plasterers and cement masons 
in Hawaii. OPCMIA is the oldest building and construction trade union in the U.S.


“Sylvia Luke has our full endorsement. She has the backs of our members and the expertise 
needed to strengthen and diversify our economy,” said Peter T. Iriarte, Financial Secretary - 
Treasurer & Business Manager of Local 630, OPCMIA.


“We need a strong ally in the Lieutenant Governor’s office who will do what it takes to secure a 
better future for our industry and for the State,” Iriarte continued. “We strongly believe that 
Sylvia Luke has the experience and integrity to do just that,” said Iriarte.


“I’m grateful for the support of the Masons Local 630,” says Syliva Luke, candidate for 
Lieutenant Governor. “Their work is of great value to our community because of the growth and 
prosperity it brings to our state. I thank them for their trust in our campaign,” Luke said.


The OPCMIA represents workers in two major segments of the construction industry, Plaster 
and Concrete. Both segments are essential to maintaining the variety and quality of construction 
projects throughout Hawaii.


To learn more about Sylvia’s campaign, visit www.sylvialukeforlg.com. 
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